AMGC News

Director General's Message

Excellences/sirs/Madams,



I have the honour to bring to your kind attention that, in order not to expose the Centre's staff to the high risk, the African Minerals and Geosciences Centre (AMGC) granted to all its staff paid leave for fourteen days effective from the 16th April, 2020, to take self-quarantine as precautionary measure to the regional and global pandemic of COVID-19 virus. In this regard, the Centre regrets no to publish its April 2020 Newsletter.

Accept, Your Excellences/sirs/Madams the assurances of our highest consideration.

